
 

 

Welcome to Year 2 

Welcome to Year 2, we are looking forward to the start of a new school year and 

sharing all the great learning experiences we have in store for your child! Keeping you 

as parents/carers involved in your child’s learning is very important to us, so we would 

like to share some important information with you: 

Reading 

• 2 individual reading books to be recorded in the child’s Reading Record 

• Your Reading Response should be returned to school on Wednesdays 

• We will encourage you to comment in your child’s Reading Record each 

time you read 

• Your child will have the opportunity to read with their Teacher each week 

Home Learning  

• The purpose of Home Leaning is to consolidate and extend learning 

• Children should be able to complete the tasks independently, but can be 

supported 

• Completed Home Learning should be returned to school on Wednesdays 

• Any concerns regarding Home Learning should be shared with the Class 

Teacher 

Home School Communications 

• Your child’s Class Teacher should always be your first point of contact 

• The Year 2 Team are available every morning and at the end of the school 

day 

• Reading Records and reading books to be sent home and returned to school 

daily 

• Feedback can be shared with PTA/Parent Council Reps and Parent 

Governors  

Collection Arrangements 

• The children will be dismissed via their Year 2 classroom door onto the 

playground 

• If you are not collecting your child at the end of the day, please inform the 

school’s Admin Team who this will be 


